ITEM - , 14

Re: LETTER FROM MR. SVEND J. ROBINSON MANAGER'S REPORTNO. 22
7436 KRAFT PLACE : COUNCIL MEETING 1978 03 20
SWEDISH CANADIAN REST HOME AND MANOR -

Appearing on the Agenda for the 1978 March 20 Meeting of Council is
a letter from Mr. Svend J. Robinson regarding a request for a bus
shelter. Following is a report from the Municipal Engineer on this
matter

RECOMMENDATION ~ | | ;

1. THAT a.copy..of th1s report be sent to Mr. Svend J. Rob1nson

* Kk Kk Kk *k

UNI IPAt:MAﬁAGEﬁE

-MUNICIPALHENGINEER

SWEDISH CANADIAN REST HOME AND MANOR

jReference:the submisSion from Mr Svend J. Roblnson of s
7486 Kraft Place requesting a bus shelter be built for the S
residents of the 5wedlsh Canadian Home" and Manor._»» . i

While this request does not give a location for the requested
m shelter we are assuming that it is for the bus stop on the
northwest ‘corner of Duthie Avenue and Halifax Street.~“g

The Planning Department in a recent letter to. Mr. Robinson,‘
~dated 78 0127 (copy attached), advised him that the ' :
- recommendations .of the Transit Committee to accept the offer:
of private’ placement of bus shelters in return for
advertisement privileges had been accepted by Council and
that a proposal call was being prepared for acceptable

, submissions.

The Planning Department advises that the proposal call w11l :
be going out shortly.

Once we have a program established for the placement of bus
shelters, favourable consideration will be given to senior
citizen developments as top priority locations.

RECOMMENDAT ION

THAT Mr. Robinson be given a copy of this report.

HB:cc

Att,

c.co,., ( ) Planning Departmen
Attn: C. Rowland




ITEM 14
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 22
COUNCIL MEETING 1973 03 20

1978 January 27

s Mr. 5ven Roblnson.
7486 Kraft Drive.

*f;lDedr~Slr}ri"

Re: "MunfClPal‘Bus Shélter~9rogramm, ] y_‘,

:J[ln response to your recent telephone conversatlon wlth Mr. Cralg
-Rowland of thls Departnent enclosed please find:

nReport of the Transit Commlttee of the Hunlclpal Councll ‘t”an*Cf
;dated 1977 December 07 with a report of the ‘Planning Dlrector\j“;,x -
“and: Munlcipal Engineer entltled "Munlclpal Bus Shelter i
‘Programme“ atteched and , : e

;;ZfofA report from the Munlclpal Englneer entitled "Duthle Avenue
e oand Halifax Street - Request for Bus Shelter“ o

"ﬁq;The recommendations of the Translt Commlttee were adopted by -
..Council on 1977 December 12, A proposal call has been drafted.
We anticipate that the closing date for receiving proposals wlll
“be prior to the end of March. A contract with the successful"
Company will be" completed as soon as possible followlng.

"\If you wlsh further clarificatlon do not hesitate to contact us,

Yours truly.
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